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 FACILITIES MANAGEMENT

Facilities Planning & Construction Department

MEMORANDUM

March 31, 2011
March 31, 2011

TO:
Donald E. Sundgren, Chief Facilities Officer






FROM: C. A. Johannesmeyer, P.E., Chair Evaluation Committee 


SUBJ:
Claude Moore Medical Education Building, Competitive Negotiation



Short List


The following members of the Claude Moore Medical Education Building, Competitive Negotiation Evaluation Committee reviewed the responses to our Request for Letters of Interest and Statements of Qualification for the project on May 23, 2007:


Mr. Tom Snow 

Ms. Kim Speer

Mr. Jeff Moore
 
Mr. Sack Johannesmeyer, Chair



Mr. Richard Allen

The Committee reviewed ten responses with respect to bonds, judgments, substantial non-compliance, convictions, debarment, firm experience, ability to meet schedules, project staffing, and experience with the Virginia Capital Outlay system. Particular attention was given to the firms portfolio and the current capacity of the firms to do a project of this size.  The following firms were found to be the best suited and are recommended to be invited to submit proposals in response to the Request for Proposal.


(Firm Names)

The following firms were not considered to be the best suited for this project and the Committee recommends they be notified accordingly:


(Firm Names)

______________________________________________________ 

Sack Johannesmeyer, P.E., VCCO


     Date

Approved: _____________________________________________ 

Donald E. Sundgren, Chief Facilities Officer      Date

Copy To:
Committee Members


Colette Sheehy
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